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Invitation to Road Safety in Asia 2017  
 
 
May this letter serve as both a cordial invitation and confirmation of your registration to attend the 

International Seminar – “Road Safety in Asia 2017 – Halving Road Deaths and Injuries by 2020” in 

Manila, Philippines.  

The event is jointly organized by the Global Road Safety Partnership, SWITZERLAND, (a hosted 

Programme of the International Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent Societies) and the 

International Roads Assessment Programme, UNITED KINGDOM. 

The conference is scheduled as follows: 

Date:    22-23 August 2017 
Venue:    Heritage Hotel, Manila, Philippines 

Road Safety in Asia 2017 will focus on some of the serious gaps in road safety in countries across the 
region. The event will comprise a range of stimulating capacity building workshops, keynote addresses 
and plenary sessions over two full days and we will value your contribution as a key road safety 
stakeholder. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Manila. 

For further details please contact GRSP through the registration website here: 
 
https://www.ivvy.com.au/event/APRS17/  
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Michael Chippendale 
Communications Manager 
Global Road Safety Partnership 
Route de Pre-Bois 1, 1214 Vernier, Switzerland 

C/O Automobile Association Philippines 

683 Aurora Blvd, Quezon City, Philippines 

Tel. No.: 63 2 705 3334 

https://www.ivvy.com.au/event/APRS17/

